
Dear Students,

Welcome to the 2024/2025 school year! I am honored to be your
teacher again this year. I believe that the strong connections we
have made will continue to help you become successful learners.
Together, we’ve built an extraordinary classroom family that’s
brimming with support and encouragement, and we’ll continue to
champion each other every step of the way.

I h o
kids, Jack (19) and Megan (15). We’ll soon be heading

back to UAlbany for Jack’s sophomore year, and Megan is
gearing up for her sophomore year o



Mrs. Cloonan


